
DECEMBER 2010 

 
As I start this letter, I am still so full from my turkey dinner. Bob and I actually had our big 
meal with the kids on Sunday so they could go to New Mexico to hunt. But we had the 
leftovers today, and they were still good and again we ate toooooooo much. I just told 
Bob that as soon as these holidays were over, it was back to the gym for us. YUCK! 
 
I hope you have much to be thankful for this year. I am so glad to have each of you in my 
life and your support and friendship is greatly appreciated. 
 
We had two more babies born this month. Yvonne Reyes had her baby girl and Tiffany 
Blakely had a “big” boy. Congratulations to each of you. 
 
November went by much too fast again. The program on Diabetes was great. Something 
we should all stay on top of. 
 
At this time, I have done absolutely no Christmas shopping so I need to be putting my list 
together. Maybe I will just write checks???? 
 
We will not have a meeting this month, only an EC meeting on the 1st and our Christmas 
party on the 9th. We have always had a great time and I am so glad Stacy Nelson can provide 
us such a great place to hold this event. I hope you will come and get to know each 
other better and it will be a great place to do some shopping as we hold our silent auction 
for MD Anderson again. 
 
Happy Holidays to each of you and may God Bless you and Keep you safe in the New 
Year. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of assistance to any one. 
 
Hope to see you soon. 

 
Glenda Knox, President 2010—2011 


